
 
 

East Haddam Green Committee 
 

 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 
 

The East Haddam Green Committee meeting scheduled for  

Wednesday, January 7, 2015 

has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 4, 2015 

 

7:00 P.M. at the River House, East Haddam, CT  

 

 

 

 

 

 


